
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 16 September 2019 12:34 
To:  
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information request - Agency Labour spend 
 
Dear 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request below.  The Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Humberside has not employed any temporarily contracted posts over the last 12 
months and therefore we have no expenditure in relation to temporary recruitment.  It may be that 
the information you seek relates to Humberside Police and I would be happy to transfer your 
request to them but will need your permission to do so.  Alternatively you can submit your request 
directly to them at InformationComplianceUnit@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
Sorry that I am unable to be of further assistance on this occasion. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Statutory Operations Manager  
Office of the Police and rime Commissioner 
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